
Sun Jan 15, 2017

06:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Trickle Down Flip 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a home for sale in Chino, California that's rundown, overgrown, and in desperate 
need of cosmetic help. 

06:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Down to the Studs 

A house in disrepair is transformed into a modern home.

07:00 VACATION HOUSE FOR FREE Repeat WS G

Wilderness Retreat 

After visiting friends in the sleepy mountain town of Arnold, CA, Randa and Kevin decided it was the perfect place 
for their family to vacation. Matt Blashaw will help this family find their retreat in this unknown haven.

08:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Quirky Modern Bedroom 

Courtney and Jerad are engaged, and have decided to invest in a house instead of a big wedding. The problem is, 
quirky Courtney and her modern minimalist style fiancé, Jerad, clash on style choices over the master bedroom's 
renovation.

09:00 IN THE GARDEN Captioned Repeat WS G

Hosted by Kim Syrus, each week the show takes on very practical everyday gardening challenges and solves them. 
It showcases the innovation the South Australian garden industry introduces to help make gardening easier, and 
more fun.

09:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Seine #3 

Catriona Rowntree winds up her luxury river cruise along the Seine in France, visiting Monet's magnificent gardens 
and the picturesque village Van Gogh called home before he died before finishing up in the city of love, Paris.

10:00 DOMESTIC BLITZ Captioned Repeat WS PG

Northmead 

The Huxley family won the hearts of Australia after a brutal attack left 18 year old Lauren fighting for her life. Lauren 
and her family are treated to a star-packed trip to Melbourne while the Domestic Blitz team performs a magnificent 
indoor/outdoor makeover on their house.

11:00 A SALE OF TWO CITIES Repeat WS G

Denver vs Corpus Christi 

While Robin and Sam search for a place to live in Denver, Kelli wants a new home in Corpus Christi.

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Putting Down Roots in Colorado 

We follow home seekers across the country as they search for their perfect house. They'll weigh the pros and cons 
of three different properties before deciding which one is meant for them. 

12:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Movin to Kansas City 

A job offer in the Kansas City area allows a surgeon and his family to finally put down roots near family. She's 
looking for a house with character and he wants a large outdoor space with a pool something she's dead set against.
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Sun Jan 15, 2017

13:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A New Home in Noisy Phnom Penh 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

13:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Teaching in Phnom Penh 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

14:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Trickle Down Flip 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a home for sale in Chino, California that's rundown, overgrown, and in desperate 
need of cosmetic help. 

14:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Down to the Studs 

A house in disrepair is transformed into a modern home.

15:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Quirky Modern Bedroom 

Courtney and Jerad are engaged, and have decided to invest in a house instead of a big wedding. The problem is, 
quirky Courtney and her modern minimalist style fiancé, Jerad, clash on style choices over the master bedroom's 
renovation.

16:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

South East Essex 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

17:00 VACATION HOUSE FOR FREE Repeat WS G

Wilderness Retreat 

After visiting friends in the sleepy mountain town of Arnold, CA, Randa and Kevin decided it was the perfect place 
for their family to vacation. Matt Blashaw will help this family find their retreat in this unknown haven.
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Sun Jan 15, 2017

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Dad's Veto In Hilo 

After living several years in Honolulu, Kyle is ready for a total life change. So he's swapping a luxurious city life for 
the countryside on the big island in Hawai'i. Kyle plans to be self-sufficient and to farm his own land. 

18:30 TEXAS FLIP AND MOVE WS G

Rental House Rivalry 

The sisters buy a house that sits right next door to one that the Lone Wolf snatches up. With the house rental 
market heating up, they both decide to tailor their flips to that clientele.

19:30 HUNTING VINTAGE WS G

Vintage in Wilmington, NC 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

20:00 HUNTING VINTAGE WS G

Hunting for Windy City Vintage 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

20:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Two's A Crowd 

Kortney and Dave tackle a massive flip that requires a large bump out and a possible second building. As Kortney 
works with her team on a bright and airy design plan, Dave does everything in his power to scale down the size of 
the project. 

21:30 LISTED SISTERS WS G

Renovation 101 

Married teachers need to sell their small ranch house and find a home with more space for their boys

22:30 FLIP THIS HOUSE WS M

The Montelongo Bunch 

Armando and the team must update a retro house.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Teaching in Phnom Penh 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

00:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Two's A Crowd 

Kortney and Dave tackle a massive flip that requires a large bump out and a possible second building. As Kortney 
works with her team on a bright and airy design plan, Dave does everything in his power to scale down the size of 
the project. 
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Sun Jan 15, 2017

01:00 WATERWISE GARDENING WITH THE 
GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week The Garden Gurus team visit a winner of a verge garden makeover, the team works together to create a 
beautifully designed cottage inspired garden.

01:30 IN THE GARDEN Captioned Repeat WS G

Hosted by Kim Syrus, each week the show takes on very practical everyday gardening challenges and solves them. 
It showcases the innovation the South Australian garden industry introduces to help make gardening easier, and 
more fun.

02:00 A SALE OF TWO CITIES Repeat WS G

Denver vs Corpus Christi 

While Robin and Sam search for a place to live in Denver, Kelli wants a new home in Corpus Christi.

03:00 DOMESTIC BLITZ Captioned Repeat WS PG

Northmead 

The Huxley family won the hearts of Australia after a brutal attack left 18 year old Lauren fighting for her life. Lauren 
and her family are treated to a star-packed trip to Melbourne while the Domestic Blitz team performs a magnificent 
indoor/outdoor makeover on their house.

04:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Seine #3 

Catriona Rowntree winds up her luxury river cruise along the Seine in France, visiting Monet's magnificent gardens 
and the picturesque village Van Gogh called home before he died before finishing up in the city of love, Paris.

04:30 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Dad's Veto In Hilo 

After living several years in Honolulu, Kyle is ready for a total life change. So he's swapping a luxurious city life for 
the countryside on the big island in Hawai'i. Kyle plans to be self-sufficient and to farm his own land. 

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A New Home in Noisy Phnom Penh 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Teaching in Phnom Penh 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.
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Mon Jan 16, 2017

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

High Risk Off The Grid Living 

Free-spirits Laura and Noah left the daily grind to live off-the-grid in Puna, a remote section of the Big Island of 
Hawaii. The couple is ready to ditch their van for permanent digs, but paradise comes at a price.

06:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Seine #3 

Catriona Rowntree winds up her luxury river cruise along the Seine in France, visiting Monet's magnificent gardens 
and the picturesque village Van Gogh called home before he died before finishing up in the city of love, Paris.

07:00 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Tiny Home with Vintage Glam 

Portland couple, Ben and Callie, dream of owning a sleek and sophisticated tiny home that allows them the freedom 
and easy mobility to get up and go if they choose.

07:30 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Mid-Century Modern Tiny Home 

Atlanta newlyweds Jacob and Arielle are ready to downsize from their 1500 square foot home to a 200 square foot 
tiny home so they have the freedom and mobility to go wherever their budding music careers may take them.

08:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

South East Essex 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

09:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Melissa King looks at heritage apples, while Nigel Ruck takes us to Sydney's Central Park living wall garden and 
Trevor visits another spectacular Irish garden.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Dad's Veto In Hilo 

After living several years in Honolulu, Kyle is ready for a total life change. So he's swapping a luxurious city life for 
the countryside on the big island in Hawai'i. Kyle plans to be self-sufficient and to farm his own land. 

10:00 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS PG

The Montelongo Bunch 

Armando and the team must update a retro house.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

11:00 LISTED SISTERS Repeat WS G

Renovation 101 

Married teachers need to sell their small ranch house and find a home with more space for their boys
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Mon Jan 16, 2017

12:00 WATERWISE GARDENING WITH THE 
GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week The Garden Gurus team visit a winner of a verge garden makeover, the team works together to create a 
beautifully designed cottage inspired garden.

12:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Seine #3 

Catriona Rowntree winds up her luxury river cruise along the Seine in France, visiting Monet's magnificent gardens 
and the picturesque village Van Gogh called home before he died before finishing up in the city of love, Paris.

13:00 TEXAS FLIP AND MOVE Repeat WS G

Rental House Rivalry 

The sisters buy a house that sits right next door to one that the Lone Wolf snatches up. With the house rental 
market heating up, they both decide to tailor their flips to that clientele.

14:00 HUNTING VINTAGE Repeat WS G

Vintage in Wilmington, NC 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

14:30 HUNTING VINTAGE Repeat WS G

Hunting for Windy City Vintage 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Suzi and Vonni Lag Behind 

The tension between Suzi and Vonni and Andrew and Whitney escalates and the girls slow things down for the 
renovating rookies in apartment 2. Keith and Dan pay each team a visit with a very unwelcome list of defects that 
must be fixed. Kitchen installation begins on schedule for one lucky team.

16:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

East London 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

17:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Putting Down Roots in Colorado 

We follow home seekers across the country as they search for their perfect house. They'll weigh the pros and cons 
of three different properties before deciding which one is meant for them. 

17:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Movin to Kansas City 

A job offer in the Kansas City area allows a surgeon and his family to finally put down roots near family. She's 
looking for a house with character and he wants a large outdoor space with a pool something she's dead set against.
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Mon Jan 16, 2017

18:00 HAWAII LIFE WS G

Starting A New Life on Oahu 

After a whirlwind romance and marriage expectant parents Tony and Leslie are looking for their first home together 
on the island of Oahu. They want a waterfront home so they can live a healthy lifestyle before their baby arrives.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Empty Nesters in Campinas 

Empty nesters Skotti and Ricardo move to Brazil for Skotti's new job in the automotive industry. Ricardo will not be 
working in Brazil, so he wants to find his home away from home while Skotti is more concerned about staying within 
their budget

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Lookin' for Our House in Ohio 

Ben and Erin are living together in a house he bought and renovated. He's flipped several properties, and is looking 
for another home with good bones that he can renovate for profit. 

19:30 BIG RICH TEXAS WS M

Gunning For Trouble 

Terry's arrival costs Leslie more than she imagined; Whitney's irresponsible behavior puts her safety and the 
family's club membership in jeopardy.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

20:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY WS MA

Pack Your Bags and Get Out! 

The conflict in Florida heats up as Jim has a difference of opinion with Dina, Melissa, and the twins as the shocking 
rumor about the twins' family is revealed.

Cons.Advice: Frequent Coarse Language, Sexual References

21:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY WS M

Sorry, Not Sorry 

Back from their explosive trip to Florida, Teresa and Rino plan a tasting party to launch their new restaurant, but 
several names are conspicuously absent from the guest list

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References, Nudity

22:30 MILLIONAIRE MATCHMAKER Repeat WS M

Dave & Shauna 

Patti takes on Shauna, a gorgeous cougar "millionairess" who owns an upscale salon in Minneapolis and enlists 
Patti's help to find her a hot, young trophy husband.

Cons.Advice: Sexual References, Some Coarse Language

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Empty Nesters in Campinas 

Empty nesters Skotti and Ricardo move to Brazil for Skotti's new job in the automotive industry. Ricardo will not be 
working in Brazil, so he wants to find his home away from home while Skotti is more concerned about staying within 
their budget
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Mon Jan 16, 2017

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Room for Soccer in Utah 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 

00:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Starting A New Life on Oahu 

After a whirlwind romance and marriage expectant parents Tony and Leslie are looking for their first home together 
on the island of Oahu. They want a waterfront home so they can live a healthy lifestyle before their baby arrives.

01:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY Repeat WS MA

Pack Your Bags and Get Out! 

The conflict in Florida heats up as Jim has a difference of opinion with Dina, Melissa, and the twins as the shocking 
rumor about the twins' family is revealed.

Cons.Advice: Frequent Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY Repeat WS M

Sorry, Not Sorry 

Back from their explosive trip to Florida, Teresa and Rino plan a tasting party to launch their new restaurant, but 
several names are conspicuously absent from the guest list

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References, Nudity

03:00 BIG RICH TEXAS Repeat WS M

Gunning For Trouble 

Terry's arrival costs Leslie more than she imagined; Whitney's irresponsible behavior puts her safety and the 
family's club membership in jeopardy.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

04:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Suzi and Vonni Lag Behind 

The tension between Suzi and Vonni and Andrew and Whitney escalates and the girls slow things down for the 
renovating rookies in apartment 2. Keith and Dan pay each team a visit with a very unwelcome list of defects that 
must be fixed. Kitchen installation begins on schedule for one lucky team.

05:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

East London 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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Tue Jan 17, 2017

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Empty Nesters in Campinas 

Empty nesters Skotti and Ricardo move to Brazil for Skotti's new job in the automotive industry. Ricardo will not be 
working in Brazil, so he wants to find his home away from home while Skotti is more concerned about staying within 
their budget

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Room for Soccer in Utah 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 

07:00 WATERWISE GARDENING WITH THE 
GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week The Garden Gurus team visit a winner of a verge garden makeover, the team works together to create a 
beautifully designed cottage inspired garden.

07:30 IN THE GARDEN Captioned Repeat WS G

Hosted by Kim Syrus, each week the show takes on very practical everyday gardening challenges and solves them. 
It showcases the innovation the South Australian garden industry introduces to help make gardening easier, and 
more fun.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Suzi and Vonni Lag Behind 

The tension between Suzi and Vonni and Andrew and Whitney escalates and the girls slow things down for the 
renovating rookies in apartment 2. Keith and Dan pay each team a visit with a very unwelcome list of defects that 
must be fixed. Kitchen installation begins on schedule for one lucky team.

09:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Garden Guru Steve Wood takes a look at bush tucker, Trevor visits Altamont Gardens in Ireland, while Calinda 
Anderson the ponds specialist gives advice on the right water plant for you.

09:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Starting A New Life on Oahu 

After a whirlwind romance and marriage expectant parents Tony and Leslie are looking for their first home together 
on the island of Oahu. They want a waterfront home so they can live a healthy lifestyle before their baby arrives.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Empty Nesters in Campinas 

Empty nesters Skotti and Ricardo move to Brazil for Skotti's new job in the automotive industry. Ricardo will not be 
working in Brazil, so he wants to find his home away from home while Skotti is more concerned about staying within 
their budget

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Room for Soccer in Utah 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 

11:00 TEXAS FLIP AND MOVE Repeat WS G

Rental House Rivalry 

The sisters buy a house that sits right next door to one that the Lone Wolf snatches up. With the house rental 
market heating up, they both decide to tailor their flips to that clientele.
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Tue Jan 17, 2017

12:00 BIG RICH TEXAS Repeat WS PG

Gunning For Trouble 

Terry's arrival costs Leslie more than she imagined; Whitney's irresponsible behavior puts her safety and the 
family's club membership in jeopardy.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

13:00 VACATION HOUSE FOR FREE Repeat WS G

Wilderness Retreat 

After visiting friends in the sleepy mountain town of Arnold, CA, Randa and Kevin decided it was the perfect place 
for their family to vacation. Matt Blashaw will help this family find their retreat in this unknown haven.

14:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Two's A Crowd 

Kortney and Dave tackle a massive flip that requires a large bump out and a possible second building. As Kortney 
works with her team on a bright and airy design plan, Dave does everything in his power to scale down the size of 
the project. 

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Supermarket Rush Challenge 

There's only three days until the kitchens are revealed and today it's critical that installation takes place. Suzi and 
Vonni are shopping on a strict budget for their kitchen stools. Scotty and Shelley arrive to check on progress and 
there's a chance to win some extra cash with Scotty's supermarket challenge.

16:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

Exeter 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

17:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Battling Budgets at the Beach 

Vinny and Frenia agree on the idea of a vacation home in North Myrtle Beach, but they are finding out that their 
differing budgets may come between them. 

17:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Galavantin' in Galveston 

Houston couple Erica and Stew love spending their summers on the beautiful beaches of Galveston, TX. Tired of 
renting beach homes year after year, the couple decides it's finally time to buy a beachfront home of their own. 
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Tue Jan 17, 2017

18:00 HAWAII LIFE WS G

A Simple Sanctuary on Maui 

Stephani worked for over 15 years as a police dispatcher in California and it has taken a toll on her spirit. She is 
searching for her own little Maui sanctuary with ocean views and space to entertain friends and family.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Home to Hampshire 

Dee and Jason are sad to leave the comfortable life in Tulsa Oklahoma but excited to be moving back home to 
Hampshire in the United Kingdom. Jason got a job transfer but looking for a house with the same amount of space 
they had in Oklahoma is a challenge.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Does Mom Know Best? 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 

19:30 KEEPING UP WITH THE KARDASHIANS WS M

Let It Go 

The family tries to get to the bottom of Kourtney's lack of emotions; Khloé accepts an offer on her house; Kris proves 
to Kim that she's still got it.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Mature Themes, Sexual References

20:30 THE BACHELOR WS PG

Fast tracked from the US, Nick Viall is a two time runner-up on The Bachelorette who is now getting his chance to 
be the Bachelor himself in the 21st season of the hit show.  

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

22:30 KOURTNEY & KHLOE TAKE MIAMI WS M

Picture Perfect 

Kourtney's post-baby shoot; an argument might change Khloe and Kourtney's relationship forever.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

23:00 KOURTNEY & KHLOE TAKE MIAMI WS M

Sisterly Love 

Kim tries to reconnect with Kourtney to fill the void of Khloe being away.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Home to Hampshire 

Dee and Jason are sad to leave the comfortable life in Tulsa Oklahoma but excited to be moving back home to 
Hampshire in the United Kingdom. Jason got a job transfer but looking for a house with the same amount of space 
they had in Oklahoma is a challenge.
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Tue Jan 17, 2017

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

50's Cool vs Farmhouse 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 

00:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

A Simple Sanctuary on Maui 

Stephani worked for over 15 years as a police dispatcher in California and it has taken a toll on her spirit. She is 
searching for her own little Maui sanctuary with ocean views and space to entertain friends and family.

01:00 KEEPING UP WITH THE KARDASHIANS Repeat WS M

Let It Go 

The family tries to get to the bottom of Kourtney's lack of emotions; Khloé accepts an offer on her house; Kris proves 
to Kim that she's still got it.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Mature Themes, Sexual References

02:00 KOURTNEY & KHLOE TAKE MIAMI Repeat WS M

Picture Perfect 

Kourtney's post-baby shoot; an argument might change Khloe and Kourtney's relationship forever.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:30 KOURTNEY & KHLOE TAKE MIAMI Repeat WS M

Sisterly Love 

Kim tries to reconnect with Kourtney to fill the void of Khloe being away.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

03:00 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING MIAMI Repeat WS PG

Going Big 

Chad's biggest client wants to go on a spending spree; Sam learns a lesson while listing two young brothers' party 
pad; Chris' new clients want to list their condo for an unrealistic price.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

04:00 MILLIONAIRE MATCHMAKER Repeat WS M

Dave & Shauna 

Patti takes on Shauna, a gorgeous cougar "millionairess" who owns an upscale salon in Minneapolis and enlists 
Patti's help to find her a hot, young trophy husband.

Cons.Advice: Sexual References, Some Coarse Language

05:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

Exeter 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.
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Wed Jan 18, 2017

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Home to Hampshire 

Dee and Jason are sad to leave the comfortable life in Tulsa Oklahoma but excited to be moving back home to 
Hampshire in the United Kingdom. Jason got a job transfer but looking for a house with the same amount of space 
they had in Oklahoma is a challenge.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

50's Cool vs Farmhouse 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 

07:00 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS PG

The Montelongo Bunch 

Armando and the team must update a retro house.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Supermarket Rush Challenge 

There's only three days until the kitchens are revealed and today it's critical that installation takes place. Suzi and 
Vonni are shopping on a strict budget for their kitchen stools. Scotty and Shelley arrive to check on progress and 
there's a chance to win some extra cash with Scotty's supermarket challenge.

09:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week on the Garden Gurus Trevor Cochrane talks fruit, vegetable and herb upkeep for Autumn, Calinda 
provides pond and aquaponics tips and Steve takes us through his top 10 plants for Autumn.

09:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

A Simple Sanctuary on Maui 

Stephani worked for over 15 years as a police dispatcher in California and it has taken a toll on her spirit. She is 
searching for her own little Maui sanctuary with ocean views and space to entertain friends and family.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Home to Hampshire 

Dee and Jason are sad to leave the comfortable life in Tulsa Oklahoma but excited to be moving back home to 
Hampshire in the United Kingdom. Jason got a job transfer but looking for a house with the same amount of space 
they had in Oklahoma is a challenge.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

50's Cool vs Farmhouse 

House Hunters takes viewers behind the scenes of buyers as they look for a house with the help of their realtor. 
Focusing on the emotional experience of finding and purchasing a home. Each episode follows a prospective buyer 
and real estate agent through the home-buying process, from start to finish. 
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Wed Jan 18, 2017

11:00 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

High Risk Off The Grid Living 

Free-spirits Laura and Noah left the daily grind to live off-the-grid in Puna, a remote section of the Big Island of 
Hawaii. The couple is ready to ditch their van for permanent digs, but paradise comes at a price.

11:30 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Dad's Veto In Hilo 

After living several years in Honolulu, Kyle is ready for a total life change. So he's swapping a luxurious city life for 
the countryside on the big island in Hawai'i. Kyle plans to be self-sufficient and to farm his own land. 

12:00 LISTED SISTERS Repeat WS G

Renovation 101 

Married teachers need to sell their small ranch house and find a home with more space for their boys

13:00 THE BACHELOR Repeat WS PG

Fast tracked from the US, Nick Viall is a two time runner-up on The Bachelorette who is now getting his chance to 
be the Bachelor himself in the 21st season of the hit show.  

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchens Completed  

Tonight marks the end of the biggest week so far on The Block. Judges Neale, Shaynna and Romy Alwill are treated 
to five impressive kitchens. The teams have all worked hard to bring something new to their designs and the winning 
team takes home $10,000 

16:30 IN THE GARDEN Captioned Repeat WS G

Hosted by Kim Syrus, each week the show takes on very practical everyday gardening challenges and solves them. 
It showcases the innovation the South Australian garden industry introduces to help make gardening easier, and 
more fun.

17:00 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Moving From Parents Place To Tiny House 

Recently engaged couple and college students Joel and Emma are ready to move out of their parents' homes in 
Orlando, Florida. The couple decided to take the plunge and go tiny. 

17:30 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Tiny Life In Paradise 

Recently retired, Cyndy's looking to make a BIG change. She's starting a new life and trading in her conventionally-
sized town house in the Colorado cold for a tiny home on the Big Island of Hawaii - her dream destination.
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Wed Jan 18, 2017

18:00 HAWAII LIFE WS G

San Antonio to Sands of Oahu 

Chuck and Laura left their hectic lives behind in San Antonio when they made the move to Oahu. Theyre searching 
for a family home with outdoor space so they can enjoy the slower pace of life in Hawaii.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From Scotland to Norway 

A former soccer pro and his family hunt for a home in Norway.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

West Coast Sticker Shock 

Jeff is hoping for a ranch, Deanie wants something with southern charm, and they both want land.

19:30 FLIPPING OUT WS PG

Cabogate 

Jeff battles his favorite client, Jeanne Shaw, over the design plans for the pending remodel of her home. Meanwhile, 
he discovers that Jenni used the vacation home of a prospective client for her honeymoon without telling him. 

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Themes

20:30 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Mystic Opportunity 

A zombie house from the 90's becomes the team's latest project, but any hopes for a fast flip and a quick profit start 
to sour when they discover that the entire facade on the front of the house is filled with wood rot and needs to be 
replaced.

21:30 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING MIAMI WS PG

Past, Present, Future 

Sam takes on her first big listing in South Beach and considers joining a large firm; Chris has a chance to wrap up 
some unfinished business.

22:30 SELLING NEW YORK WS PG

Seeing Is Believing 

One agent is put to the test after his client is outbid.

23:00 SELLING NEW YORK WS PG

Finders Keepers 

Warburg finds HGTV the perfect crash pad for new Design Star contestants.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From Scotland to Norway 

A former soccer pro and his family hunt for a home in Norway.
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Wed Jan 18, 2017

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

West Coast Sticker Shock 

Jeff is hoping for a ranch, Deanie wants something with southern charm, and they both want land.

00:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

San Antonio to Sands of Oahu 

Chuck and Laura left their hectic lives behind in San Antonio when they made the move to Oahu. Theyre searching 
for a family home with outdoor space so they can enjoy the slower pace of life in Hawaii.

01:00 KOURTNEY & KHLOE TAKE MIAMI Repeat WS M

Picture Perfect 

Kourtney's post-baby shoot; an argument might change Khloe and Kourtney's relationship forever.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:30 KOURTNEY & KHLOE TAKE MIAMI Repeat WS M

Sisterly Love 

Kim tries to reconnect with Kourtney to fill the void of Khloe being away.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchens Completed  

Tonight marks the end of the biggest week so far on The Block. Judges Neale, Shaynna and Romy Alwill are treated 
to five impressive kitchens. The teams have all worked hard to bring something new to their designs and the winning 
team takes home $10,000 

03:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Seine #3 

Catriona Rowntree winds up her luxury river cruise along the Seine in France, visiting Monet's magnificent gardens 
and the picturesque village Van Gogh called home before he died before finishing up in the city of love, Paris.

04:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Mystic Opportunity 

A zombie house from the 90's becomes the team's latest project, but any hopes for a fast flip and a quick profit start 
to sour when they discover that the entire facade on the front of the house is filled with wood rot and needs to be 
replaced.

05:00 SELLING NEW YORK Repeat WS PG

Seeing Is Believing 

One agent is put to the test after his client is outbid.

05:30 SELLING NEW YORK Repeat WS PG

Finders Keepers 

Warburg finds HGTV the perfect crash pad for new Design Star contestants.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Monday 09 January 2017. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 31 of 60

Sydney Program Guide



PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Monday 09 January 2017. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 32 of 60

Sydney Program Guide



Thu Jan 19, 2017

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From Scotland to Norway 

A former soccer pro and his family hunt for a home in Norway.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

West Coast Sticker Shock 

Jeff is hoping for a ranch, Deanie wants something with southern charm, and they both want land.

07:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Quirky Modern Bedroom 

Courtney and Jerad are engaged, and have decided to invest in a house instead of a big wedding. The problem is, 
quirky Courtney and her modern minimalist style fiancé, Jerad, clash on style choices over the master bedroom's 
renovation.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchens Completed  

Tonight marks the end of the biggest week so far on The Block. Judges Neale, Shaynna and Romy Alwill are treated 
to five impressive kitchens. The teams have all worked hard to bring something new to their designs and the winning 
team takes home $10,000 

09:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

San Antonio to Sands of Oahu 

Chuck and Laura left their hectic lives behind in San Antonio when they made the move to Oahu. Theyre searching 
for a family home with outdoor space so they can enjoy the slower pace of life in Hawaii.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From Scotland to Norway 

A former soccer pro and his family hunt for a home in Norway.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

West Coast Sticker Shock 

Jeff is hoping for a ranch, Deanie wants something with southern charm, and they both want land.

11:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Putting Down Roots in Colorado 

We follow home seekers across the country as they search for their perfect house. They'll weigh the pros and cons 
of three different properties before deciding which one is meant for them. 

11:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Movin to Kansas City 

A job offer in the Kansas City area allows a surgeon and his family to finally put down roots near family. She's 
looking for a house with character and he wants a large outdoor space with a pool something she's dead set against.
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12:00 HUNTING VINTAGE Repeat WS G

Vintage in Wilmington, NC 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

12:30 HUNTING VINTAGE Repeat WS G

Hunting for Windy City Vintage 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

13:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Mystic Opportunity 

A zombie house from the 90's becomes the team's latest project, but any hopes for a fast flip and a quick profit start 
to sour when they discover that the entire facade on the front of the house is filled with wood rot and needs to be 
replaced.

14:00 SELLING NEW YORK Repeat WS PG

Seeing Is Believing 

One agent is put to the test after his client is outbid.

14:30 SELLING NEW YORK Repeat WS PG

Finders Keepers 

Warburg finds HGTV the perfect crash pad for new Design Star contestants.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Dining Room and Foyer Week Begins 

The contestants are now in week 8 of the competition and they turn their attention to their dining rooms and foyers. 
Some teams have spent too much of their budget in early weeks and others are held back by the severe Melbourne 
weather playing havoc with the build.

16:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

Newcastle 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

17:00 FLIPPING OUT Repeat WS PG

Cabogate 

Jeff battles his favorite client, Jeanne Shaw, over the design plans for the pending remodel of her home. Meanwhile, 
he discovers that Jenni used the vacation home of a prospective client for her honeymoon without telling him. 

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Themes
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18:00 HAWAII LIFE WS G

Ocean View on Oahu 

Avid divers Jason and Donna moved to Oahu from Sarasota Florida so they could dive all year. They want a home 
near the ocean with space for visitors and their dogs.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Phil Loves Lucy 

A public relations guru and his dog, Lucy, look for a chill life in Mexico.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Love And Luck In Arizona 

A Phoenix family gets a second chance at ownership after losing their home in the recession.

19:30 MILLIONAIRE MATCHMAKER WS PG

The Red-Headed Mixer 

Donning a red wig, Patti holds the Millionaire Club's first all-red mixer for two clients who prefer redheads.

Cons.Advice: Sexual References, Mild Coarse Language

20:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS WS M

Winning and Dining 

Brandi and Lisa Vanderpump meet to discuss the status of their relationship; Yolanda struggles to trust Bella after 
her DUI charge; Eileen and Brandi tell stories about their marriages, but Brandi is dismayed by one of Eileen's 
revelations.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

21:30 VANDERPUMP RULES WS TBC

Mind The Jax 

While pursuing the new hostess, Jax gets caught in a lie about his current girlfriend; James tries to clear the air with 
Tom Sandoval before Scheana's party; Katie and Tom Schwartz seek couples therapy.

22:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ORANGE 
COUNTY WS TBC

Amped Blondes and Evil Eyes 

With Simon in her rear view mirror, Tamra moves forward with her divorce and dishes to the other girls about her 
new, younger, sexy boyfriend.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Phil Loves Lucy 

A public relations guru and his dog, Lucy, look for a chill life in Mexico.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Love And Luck In Arizona 

A Phoenix family gets a second chance at ownership after losing their home in the recession.
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00:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Ocean View on Oahu 

Avid divers Jason and Donna moved to Oahu from Sarasota Florida so they could dive all year. They want a home 
near the ocean with space for visitors and their dogs.

01:00 MILLIONAIRE MATCHMAKER Repeat WS PG

The Red-Headed Mixer 

Donning a red wig, Patti holds the Millionaire Club's first all-red mixer for two clients who prefer redheads.

Cons.Advice: Sexual References, Mild Coarse Language

02:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS Repeat WS M

Winning and Dining 

Brandi and Lisa Vanderpump meet to discuss the status of their relationship; Yolanda struggles to trust Bella after 
her DUI charge; Eileen and Brandi tell stories about their marriages, but Brandi is dismayed by one of Eileen's 
revelations.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

03:00 VANDERPUMP RULES Repeat WS TBC

Mind The Jax 

While pursuing the new hostess, Jax gets caught in a lie about his current girlfriend; James tries to clear the air with 
Tom Sandoval before Scheana's party; Katie and Tom Schwartz seek couples therapy.

04:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ORANGE 
COUNTY Repeat WS TBC

Amped Blondes and Evil Eyes 

With Simon in her rear view mirror, Tamra moves forward with her divorce and dishes to the other girls about her 
new, younger, sexy boyfriend.

05:00 DOMESTIC BLITZ Captioned Repeat WS PG

Northmead 

The Huxley family won the hearts of Australia after a brutal attack left 18 year old Lauren fighting for her life. Lauren 
and her family are treated to a star-packed trip to Melbourne while the Domestic Blitz team performs a magnificent 
indoor/outdoor makeover on their house.
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Fri Jan 20, 2017

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Phil Loves Lucy 

A public relations guru and his dog, Lucy, look for a chill life in Mexico.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Love And Luck In Arizona 

A Phoenix family gets a second chance at ownership after losing their home in the recession.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Rhone #1 

Livinia Nixon is in the spectacular South of France cruising along the Rhone River in luxury. It's a food and wine 
lovers dream visiting the towns of Dijon, Beaune and Lyon, taste testing mustards, pinot noir and pastries. Bon 
Appetit. 

07:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Starting A New Life on Oahu 

After a whirlwind romance and marriage expectant parents Tony and Leslie are looking for their first home together 
on the island of Oahu. They want a waterfront home so they can live a healthy lifestyle before their baby arrives.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Dining Room and Foyer Week Begins 

The contestants are now in week 8 of the competition and they turn their attention to their dining rooms and foyers. 
Some teams have spent too much of their budget in early weeks and others are held back by the severe Melbourne 
weather playing havoc with the build.

09:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Nigel Ruck provides your essential lawn mowing tips, Calinda creates a beautiful water flower centrepiece while 
Melissa King gives tips on feeding your Veggies this Autumn.

09:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Ocean View on Oahu 

Avid divers Jason and Donna moved to Oahu from Sarasota Florida so they could dive all year. They want a home 
near the ocean with space for visitors and their dogs.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Phil Loves Lucy 

A public relations guru and his dog, Lucy, look for a chill life in Mexico.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Love And Luck In Arizona 

A Phoenix family gets a second chance at ownership after losing their home in the recession.

11:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Two's A Crowd 

Kortney and Dave tackle a massive flip that requires a large bump out and a possible second building. As Kortney 
works with her team on a bright and airy design plan, Dave does everything in his power to scale down the size of 
the project. 
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12:00 MILLIONAIRE MATCHMAKER Repeat WS PG

The Red-Headed Mixer 

Donning a red wig, Patti holds the Millionaire Club's first all-red mixer for two clients who prefer redheads.

Cons.Advice: Sexual References, Mild Coarse Language

13:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS Repeat WS PG

Winning and Dining 

Brandi and Lisa Vanderpump meet to discuss the status of their relationship; Yolanda struggles to trust Bella after 
her DUI charge; Eileen and Brandi tell stories about their marriages, but Brandi is dismayed by one of Eileen's 
revelations.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

14:00 WATERWISE GARDENING WITH THE 
GARDEN GURUS Captioned WS G

This week The Garden Gurus take a bushwalk through the stunning Perth Hills region and the team visit two 
successful waterwise gardens.

14:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Rhone #1 

Livinia Nixon is in the spectacular South of France cruising along the Rhone River in luxury. It's a food and wine 
lovers dream visiting the towns of Dijon, Beaune and Lyon, taste testing mustards, pinot noir and pastries. Bon 
Appetit. 

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

$10,000 Challenge 

Dwindling budgets are stressing some contestants, and tonight Shelley gives our teams the chance to win $10,000 
with an Aldi cooking challenge. It's an opportunity for the teams to use their sparkling new kitchens, and the catch is 
that they have just $200 to spend on ingredients. 

16:00 COME DINE WITH ME - UK Repeat WS PG

Leeds 

The knives (and forks) are out as a group of strangers compete for the title of ultimate dinner party host. And the 
£1000 on the table adds spice to the proceedings.

17:00 SELLING NEW YORK Repeat WS PG

Seeing Is Believing 

One agent is put to the test after his client is outbid.

17:30 SELLING NEW YORK Repeat WS PG

Finders Keepers 

Warburg finds HGTV the perfect crash pad for new Design Star contestants.
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Fri Jan 20, 2017

18:00 HAWAII LIFE WS G

Moving From Montana to Kauai 

Montana natives are prepared to exchange indoor space for lots of outdoor living on the island of Kauai.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Don't Have Money to Melbourne 

Bob and Brielle are leaving small-town Canadian life for new job opportunities in Australia.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Buying Into the Aloha Spirit 

After being stationed on Oahu by the Air Force, Kenneth, and wife, Alina, want to buy a home.

19:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

Majestic Montauk 

Kent and Jong live near Manhattan and enjoy going to the beach to escape from the hustle and bustle of everyday 
life. 

20:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

Get Your Wave On In Avon 

Heather fell in love with the small town charm and beautiful beaches of Avon, North Carolina many years ago. Now, 
ready to make a change in her life, she's looking to permanently move from her home near Charlotte to Avon. 

20:30 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Aerodynamic Tiny Home 

Tiny Heirloom is tasked with building their smallest tiny home to date but that doesn't stop them from packing the 
home with as many luxuries as possible. The build team maximizes space while the design team brings the couple's 
rustic and modern vision to life.

21:00 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Tiny Home For Family of Four 

A military family of four needs to remain mobile but are ready to relax inside a more luxurious retro-themed tiny 
home on wheels.

21:30 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Tiny Home in Mom's Backyard 

Newlyweds Eric and Anna are ready to move out of the cramped quarters at her parents' house in Carmel Valley, 
California, and into a home of their own. But they won't be moving very far. They plan to buy a tiny home and put it 
right in her mom and dad's backyard. 

22:00 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Fresh Start, Tiny Space 

Newly single Emilee is looking to start over with a place of her own. Her plans for a fresh start include moving out of 
Los Angeles and relocating to Ojai, CA, into a tiny house like the one she grew up in.
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22:30 A SALE OF TWO CITIES Repeat WS G

Scottsdale vs Washington DC 

After living in Scottsdale for eight years, Jon has begun to outgrow the singles scene.  He's ready to buy a house 
with the potential to start a family, while still in a neighbourhood close to the downtown nightlife. 

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Don't Have Money to Melbourne 

Bob and Brielle are leaving small-town Canadian life for new job opportunities in Australia.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Buying Into the Aloha Spirit 

After being stationed on Oahu by the Air Force, Kenneth, and wife, Alina, want to buy a home.

00:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Moving From Montana to Kauai 

Montana natives are prepared to exchange indoor space for lots of outdoor living on the island of Kauai.

01:00 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Aerodynamic Tiny Home 

Tiny Heirloom is tasked with building their smallest tiny home to date but that doesn't stop them from packing the 
home with as many luxuries as possible. The build team maximizes space while the design team brings the couple's 
rustic and modern vision to life.

01:30 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Tiny Home For Family of Four 

A military family of four needs to remain mobile but are ready to relax inside a more luxurious retro-themed tiny 
home on wheels.

02:00 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Tiny Home in Mom's Backyard 

Newlyweds Eric and Anna are ready to move out of the cramped quarters at her parents' house in Carmel Valley, 
California, and into a home of their own. But they won't be moving very far. They plan to buy a tiny home and put it 
right in her mom and dad's backyard. 

02:30 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Fresh Start, Tiny Space 

Newly single Emilee is looking to start over with a place of her own. Her plans for a fresh start include moving out of 
Los Angeles and relocating to Ojai, CA, into a tiny house like the one she grew up in.

03:00 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING MIAMI Repeat WS PG

Past, Present, Future 

Sam takes on her first big listing in South Beach and considers joining a large firm; Chris has a chance to wrap up 
some unfinished business.
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04:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Majestic Montauk 

Kent and Jong live near Manhattan and enjoy going to the beach to escape from the hustle and bustle of everyday 
life. 

04:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Get Your Wave On In Avon 

Heather fell in love with the small town charm and beautiful beaches of Avon, North Carolina many years ago. Now, 
ready to make a change in her life, she's looking to permanently move from her home near Charlotte to Avon. 

05:00 A SALE OF TWO CITIES Repeat WS G

Scottsdale vs Washington DC 

After living in Scottsdale for eight years, Jon has begun to outgrow the singles scene.  He's ready to buy a house 
with the potential to start a family, while still in a neighbourhood close to the downtown nightlife. 
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Sat Jan 21, 2017

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Don't Have Money to Melbourne 

Bob and Brielle are leaving small-town Canadian life for new job opportunities in Australia.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Buying Into the Aloha Spirit 

After being stationed on Oahu by the Air Force, Kenneth, and wife, Alina, want to buy a home.

07:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Nigel Ruck provides your essential lawn mowing tips, Calinda creates a beautiful water flower centrepiece while 
Melissa King gives tips on feeding your Veggies this Autumn.

07:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Ocean View on Oahu 

Avid divers Jason and Donna moved to Oahu from Sarasota Florida so they could dive all year. They want a home 
near the ocean with space for visitors and their dogs.

08:00 IN THE GARDEN Captioned WS G

Hosted by Kim Syrus, each week the show takes on very practical everyday gardening challenges and solves them. 
It showcases the innovation the South Australian garden industry introduces to help make gardening easier, and 
more fun.

08:30 FLIPPING OUT Repeat WS PG

Cabogate 

Jeff battles his favorite client, Jeanne Shaw, over the design plans for the pending remodel of her home. Meanwhile, 
he discovers that Jenni used the vacation home of a prospective client for her honeymoon without telling him. 

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Themes

09:30 HAWAII LIFE Repeat WS G

Moving From Montana to Kauai 

Montana natives are prepared to exchange indoor space for lots of outdoor living on the island of Kauai.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Don't Have Money to Melbourne 

Bob and Brielle are leaving small-town Canadian life for new job opportunities in Australia.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Buying Into the Aloha Spirit 

After being stationed on Oahu by the Air Force, Kenneth, and wife, Alina, want to buy a home.

11:00 WATERWISE GARDENING WITH THE 
GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week The Garden Gurus take a bushwalk through the stunning Perth Hills region and the team visit two 
successful waterwise gardens.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Monday 09 January 2017. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 51 of 60

Sydney Program Guide



PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Monday 09 January 2017. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 52 of 60

Sydney Program Guide



Sat Jan 21, 2017

11:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Rhone #1 

Livinia Nixon is in the spectacular South of France cruising along the Rhone River in luxury. It's a food and wine 
lovers dream visiting the towns of Dijon, Beaune and Lyon, taste testing mustards, pinot noir and pastries. Bon 
Appetit. 

12:00 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Aerodynamic Tiny Home 

Tiny Heirloom is tasked with building their smallest tiny home to date but that doesn't stop them from packing the 
home with as many luxuries as possible. The build team maximizes space while the design team brings the couple's 
rustic and modern vision to life.

12:30 TINY LUXURY Repeat WS G

Tiny Home For Family of Four 

A military family of four needs to remain mobile but are ready to relax inside a more luxurious retro-themed tiny 
home on wheels.

13:00 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Tiny Home in Mom's Backyard 

Newlyweds Eric and Anna are ready to move out of the cramped quarters at her parents' house in Carmel Valley, 
California, and into a home of their own. But they won't be moving very far. They plan to buy a tiny home and put it 
right in her mom and dad's backyard. 

13:30 TINY HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS PG

Fresh Start, Tiny Space 

Newly single Emilee is looking to start over with a place of her own. Her plans for a fresh start include moving out of 
Los Angeles and relocating to Ojai, CA, into a tiny house like the one she grew up in.

14:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Two's A Crowd 

Kortney and Dave tackle a massive flip that requires a large bump out and a possible second building. As Kortney 
works with her team on a bright and airy design plan, Dave does everything in his power to scale down the size of 
the project. 

15:00 HUNTING VINTAGE Repeat WS G

Vintage in Wilmington, NC 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

15:30 HUNTING VINTAGE Repeat WS G

Hunting for Windy City Vintage 

Adventurous home seekers scour the country for a specific type of home to buy vintage. From century old Victorians 
to timeless Brownstones and historic Four Squares they will try to find a house with the perfect heritage to call their 
own.

16:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Mystic Opportunity 

A zombie house from the 90's becomes the team's latest project, but any hopes for a fast flip and a quick profit start 
to sour when they discover that the entire facade on the front of the house is filled with wood rot and needs to be 
replaced.
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17:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Majestic Montauk 

Kent and Jong live near Manhattan and enjoy going to the beach to escape from the hustle and bustle of everyday 
life. 

17:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Get Your Wave On In Avon 

Heather fell in love with the small town charm and beautiful beaches of Avon, North Carolina many years ago. Now, 
ready to make a change in her life, she's looking to permanently move from her home near Charlotte to Avon. 
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Wayne's New World 

After a life changing event, 25 year military veteran Wayne Cummings decided it was time to leave the service and 
spend more time with his wife and kids. For the first time as an adult, Wayne would be in charge of his life, with no 
orders to follow. 

18:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Narrow Margin Flip 

A partnership is tested by a tough flip in Anaheim, California.

19:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Cat Nip Flip 

A home in La Palma, California goes from dirty and dated to designer showpiece.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Family of Five Seeks Big Home in Pricey Orange County CA 

We follow home seekers across the country as they search for their perfect house. They'll weigh the pros and cons 
of three different properties before deciding which one is meant for them. 

Cons.Advice: Themes

20:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Cool and Hip in Frederick MD 

A couple who's appeared on House Hunters before is back to look for another home after outgrowing their 
townhouse. She wants vintage charm on the outside but a totally modern and luxurious interior. He's modern inside 
and out.

20:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Big Family in a Hi-Rise City 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

21:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Starting a Business in Penang 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION WS G

Living Room Turned Bedroom 

Rudy and his partner, Fuz, are looking for a home that has space to accommodate Rudy's parents for an extended 
period of time. Fuz wants a fixer upper, and Rudy just wants it to be comfortable and affordable.

22:30 VACATION HOUSE FOR FREE WS G

Southern Charm 

Matt Blashaw will help empty nesters Bill and Anne find a home in the quaint town of Beaufort, SC.
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23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Big Family in a Hi-Rise City 

From Denmark to the Dominican Republic we follow home seekers around the world as they navigate the 
sometimes rough waters of buying real estate in other countries.

00:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Narrow Margin Flip 

A partnership is tested by a tough flip in Anaheim, California.

00:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Cat Nip Flip 

A home in La Palma, California goes from dirty and dated to designer showpiece.

01:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY Repeat WS MA

Pack Your Bags and Get Out! 

The conflict in Florida heats up as Jim has a difference of opinion with Dina, Melissa, and the twins as the shocking 
rumor about the twins' family is revealed.

Cons.Advice: Frequent Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW JERSEY Repeat WS M

Sorry, Not Sorry 

Back from their explosive trip to Florida, Teresa and Rino plan a tasting party to launch their new restaurant, but 
several names are conspicuously absent from the guest list

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References, Nudity

03:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ORANGE 
COUNTY Repeat WS TBC

Amped Blondes and Evil Eyes 

With Simon in her rear view mirror, Tamra moves forward with her divorce and dishes to the other girls about her 
new, younger, sexy boyfriend.

04:00 VANDERPUMP RULES Repeat WS TBC

Mind The Jax 

While pursuing the new hostess, Jax gets caught in a lie about his current girlfriend; James tries to clear the air with 
Tom Sandoval before Scheana's party; Katie and Tom Schwartz seek couples therapy.

05:00 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS M

The Montelongo Bunch 

Armando and the team must update a retro house.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language
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